
Walpole Cross Keys Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter - 17th October 2019 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your support so far this year.  We hope 

you all have a lovely half-term break. 

 

Could we kindly ask all parents and carers to remind their children that they should not be sharing 

any of their food from home with any other children.  We do have children within the school with 

food allergies therefore we must take this very seriously. 

 

We are still collecting Aldi stickers, please send all stickers in to school by 8th  

November.   

 

As always, if you have any concerns please do speak with your class teacher in the first 

instance, they will endeavour to answer any queries and resolve any issues.  Should you need to 

speak with any member of the leadership team please make an appointment with the office.   

 

Best Wishes, 

Ms J.Borley   

Executive Head Teacher 

Tel:  01553 828680     Email: office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

Governors:  chairofgov@clenchwartonprimary.co.uk 

www.walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

Week commencing 28th ….Week commencing 28th ….Week commencing 28th ….   
Monday 

Music (selected pupils Yrs 3-6) 

Archery Club (all Yrs) 3:15-4:15pm 

Tuesday 

Lunchtime Times Table Club (Yrs 3-6) 

Wednesday 

Parent Consultations  

Football Club (Yrs 1-6) 3:15-4:15pm 

Thursday 

PTA Vegetable Carving Competition 

Lunchtime Handwriting Club (all Years) 

Art and Craft Club (all Years) 3:15-4pm  

Friday 

PTA Movie Night 3:30-5:30pm  

Active Kids Festival 

Our Year 1 and 2 pupils went to Lynnsport on 

Tuesday morning to take part in this festival.  

The theme was gymnastics/balance.  They 

took part in a number of fun activities  

including bench vault, island hopping and a 

gymnastics obstacle relay. 

 

 



 Parent Consultations (30th October):  Letters have been sent out.  

Please book your time by returning the reply slip by 28th October. 

 Cross Country (31st October Years 3-6):  If your child wishes to take part 

a letter been sent out.  Please give consent on ParentPay no later than  

 Monday 28th October.  Please note, the time for this event has changed to 

 10:00am—11:30am, usual pick up time. 

 Bonfire Lunch (5th November):  If your child has not ordered this lunch 

they must bring in a home packed lunch on this date. 

 Gymnastics (starting 7th November Years 2-6):  Please send in your  

 completed permission slip for gymnastics by Monday 4th November.   

 Life in a Castle (13th November Yr1):  Letter has been sent out today, 

please give consent and pay fees by Friday 8th November. 

 Flu Immunisations (15th November all years):  Please ensure you have given 

or declined consent using this link: https://tinyurl.com/y2ls43fs  no later 

than Thursday 7th November.   

 Aladdin (16th December all years):  Letters have been sent out regarding 

this year’s pantomime trip.  Please ensure you have given consent and paid fees 

on ParentPay no later than Monday 4th November.  Our PTA are heavily  

 subsidising this year’s trip, thank you to everybody who supports the PTA 

 events and activities throughout the year to make this possible.  If your child 

 would like to make some lanterns that will be displayed at the Corn Exchange, 

 during their panto season, please see attached for some ideas.  All lanterns 

 need to be in school by 1st November. 

A t t e n d a n c e 

w/c 14th October 2019:  

 Reception: 93.75% 

 Year 1:   89.29% 

 Year 2:   87.35% 

 Year 3:   100% 

 Year 4:   75% 

 Year 5:  85.71% 

 Year 6:   96/43%  

 Whole school 89.8% 

Congratulations 

Year 3 (100%) 

No awards this week due to  

homework assembly. 

News from the Kitchen 

Our new lunch menus are now available 

and have been sent out today (via 

email or with your child).  You can also access 

them via our school website.  These menus will 

start from Monday 28th October.  Please re-

member to pre-order your child's lunches for the 

week by Sunday midnight via ParentPay or hand a 

list of meal choices to the office by 9am every  

Monday.  

https://tinyurl.com/y2ls43fs


Diary Dates 

*Please be aware that dates are for guidance only and are subject to change* 

Friday 18th October School Closed—INSET DAY 

Monday 21st October School Closed—Half Term 

Monday 28th October Back to school—Autumn Term 2 

Tuesday 29th October PTA Meeting 2:30pm:  all welcome 

Wednesday 30th October  Parent Consultations (bookings only) 

Thursday 31st October  PTA Vegetable Carving Competition £1 entry 

*please bring your carved vegetables into school by 9am* 

St Clements Cluster Cross Country (Yrs 3-6) 

Friday 1st November PTA Movie Night—Hocus Pocus  

*tickets £2 from the PTA* 

Monday 4th November Sally Beadle Assembly 

Tuesday 5th November  Bonfire Lunch *bookings only* 

PTA Bonfire Night Cake Sale (after school) 

Wednesday 6th November Tag Rugby Tournament (Yrs 4-6) 

*letter to follow* 

Monday 11th November  School Nurse Visit Year 6 (height and weight) 

Bridget Jones Assembly 

Tuesday 12th November  Year 6 Transition Lesson (French) 

Remembrance Showcase (Yrs 5&6)  

6pm @ Springwood High School 

*tickets available from the office* 

Wednesday 13th November Life in a Castle Trip (Yr1) 

Children in Need *details to follow* Friday 15th November   

School Nurse Visit: Flu Immunisations (all years) 

*please give or decline consent by 7th November* 

Tuesday 26th November Year 6 Transition Lesson (French) 

Tuesday 10th December  Year 6 Transition Lesson (French) 

Christmas Play (afternoon): details to follow 

Wednesday 11th December Christmas Play (morning): details to follow 

Thursday 12th December Christmas Lunch *letter to follow* 

Friday 13th December  Christmas Jumper Day 

PTA Christmas Fayre & Carols *details to follow* 

Monday 16th December Aladdin—King’s Lynn Corn Exchange (all pupils) 

*letter sent out on Wednesday* 

Monday 23rd December School Closed—Christmas holidays 

Monday 6th January Back to school 


